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19th June - Disruption to Watling St Road surgery

	Due to electricity supply disruption, no vets or nurses will be working at our Watling St Road surgery on
Tuesday 19th June.
Our phone lines will be open as usual 01772 700671

Should you need a vet, our other surgeries are open as usual. Please click here for their location and opening times.
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